
ARTEE’s Concern about timely disbursement of 
Salary for July 2017 

 

Today (28.07.17) ARTEE Central Office received complaints from 
Stations about not receiving LOC for distribution of Salary for the 
Month of July 2017. It is Anticipated that Salary may be further 
delayed for few days due to PFMS system. 
 
ARTEE Central Office immediately swung into action and Umesh 
Chandra, President, Sh. Rajesh Kr. Gautam, Gen. Secy, Sh. Yogesh 
Kumar, VP (TV) and Ors. went to meet Member (Finance) who is on 
leave. 
 
Then we met Sh. Saurav Kumar Jaipuriyar, ADG (Finance), Prasar 
Bharati and conveyed our concern. ADG told that the LOC is not 
released from MIB and it is  expected today. They are doing all efforts 
that LOCs from Prasar Bharati are issued by tomorrow. He also told 
that Prasar Bharati is making all efforts that LOCs are issued on time 
in future. 
 
We anticipate that Salary may be delayed by a day or two. We are also 
trying our best for timely disbursement of Salary. 
 
ARTEE always think ahead with pro active functioning. Member's 
concern is foremost for us. 
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